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June 14, 2017 
 
Susan Landry, M.S.W., HS-BCP 
Director Mental Health Program 
School of Health Professions 
Community College of Baltimore County 
7201 Rossville Boulevard 
Baltimore, MD 21237 
 
 
Dear Ms. Landry,  
 
 
During the June 2017 CSHSE Board meeting, Dr. Elaine Green reported on your 
college’s decision to discontinue the Mental Health program and presented your 
request to extend the program’s accreditation status until June 2018 so that the 
remaining students in the program can graduate from an accredited program. The 
Council approved your extension request. 
 
However, your College must still maintain CSHSE membership for the 2017-2018 
membership year for this extension to be in effect. 
 
If the Council can be of further service, please contact us and refer to updates on the 
CSHSE webpage, www.cshse.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Winona Schappell, M.Ed., HS-BCP 
CSHSE VP of Accreditation  
P.O. Box 924 
Fogelsville, PA 18051 
winona.schappell@gmail.com 
 
 
Cc:  Dr. Elaine Green, CSHSE President 
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